Message

From: Amy Herman [aherman@alhecon.com]
Sent: 2/8/2019 5:26:29 PM
To: Fred lackson [/o=inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b7154513b3a5468cah5e42bf795b937b-Fred Jackson]; Mindala Wilcox
[/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

Subject: RE: IBEC: Update

Hi Fred. Apologies for the belated response. Best for me next week is:

Tuesday, 2/12, after 2:30

Wednesday, 2/13, 2:45 - 3:15

Thursday, 2/14, after 2:30

Friday, 2/15, 9:30 onward

Likely there will other options, but | am trying to schedule something Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday between 10:00
and 2:00, so once that gets nailed down | can provide other options.

Thank you, Amy

From: Fred Jackson <fljackson@cityofinglewood.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 11:33 AM

To: aherman@alhecon.com; Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: RE: IBEC: Update

Amy,
Good Morning!

Do you have time next week to provide an update to Mindy and | regarding your report findings? Please cutline a few
days and times next week that you're available to talk with us,

if vou have any questions, please let me know,

Best Regards,

Fred lackson : Senior Planner : City of inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 0301
VIZ10Y 412-5230 ; F(310) 412-5681 : Hiackson@ciivolinglowond oz

EKCELLENCE in Public Service. @OMF\’HTF\’IENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATION o Succeed,
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